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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk ;

Washington, DC 20555 |

Reference: Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station j
Docket Number 50-265, DPR-30, Unit 2 '

Enclosed is Licensee Event Report (LER) 95-006, Revision 00, for Quad i
Cities Nuclear Power Station.

This report is submitted in accordance with the requirements of the Code
of Federal Regulations, Title 10, Part 50.73(a)(2)(iv). The licensee
shall report any event or condition that resulted in manual or automatic
actuation of any Engineered Safety Feature.

The report is also submitted in accordance with Title 10, Part 50.73
,

(a)(2)(ii). The licensee shall report any event or condition of the !

nuclear power plant, including its principal safety barriers, being
seriously degraded, or that resulted in the nuclear plant being in a
condition that was outside the design basis of the plant.

The following commitments are being made by this letter:

1. Raise the trip settings for the affected MCCs and evaluate maximum
expected loading. Loading will be administratively controlled to
prevent exceeding cable ampacities. Engineering is evaluating the
need for modifications to replace the feed cables for overloaded
MCCs with larger cables. If needed, modifications for Unit I will
be perfomed during Q1R14 and Unit 2 during Q2R14. (NTS

,

#2651809500601 Engineering for Unit 1),(NTS# 2651809500602
Engineering for Unit 2).

2. The level 2 investigation for PIFs 95-2534, 95-2545 and 95-2546 is
being performed. Further corrective actions and root cause will
be determined by the investigation and forwarded as a supplemental
report. The level 2 investigation is expected to be complete by
11/17/95.
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If there are any questions or comments concerning this letter, please !refer them to Nick Chrissotimos, Regulatory Assurance Administrator at'
309-654-2241, ext. 3100. I

Respectfully,

COMMONWEALTH EDIS0N

3.B. M /
L.'W. Pearce
Station Manager

LWP/NC/p1m

Enclosure
i

cc: J. Schrage
C. Miller
INP0 Records Center
NRC Region III
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